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A vote of NO is needed for SB 923 

 

SB 923 limits school choice for parents and students.  Instead of limiting school 

choice maybe we should be more concerned with quality education since Oregon 

ranks at the bottom in 49th place.   

 

Governor Brown passed legislation that students do not need to be proficient in 

reading, writing, and math.  Is it any wonder parents are looking for a quality 

education that we are all paying for with our tax dollars? 

 

Furthermore, what is the emergency?  Emergencies are not predetermined.  How 

can you declare an emergency to exist and this 2023 Act will take effect July 1, 2023.  

This is a sham! Once again, this is the government declaring itself as all knowing and 

taking away our God-given individual rights. 


